REMINDER NOTICE OF HEARING
GLEN RIDGE PLANNING BOARD

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Applicant was just notified this morning that, because
of the lack of a Planning Board Quorum, the application of MONTCLAIR HOSPITAL,
LLC, D/B/A HACKENSACK UMC MOUNTAINSIDE, owner of property located at 1
BAY AVENUE, before the Glen Ridge Planning Board for amended site plan to create a
drop-off zone in front of the School of Nursing/Day Care building facing Bay Avenue and
to move the playground in front of the School of Nursing/Day Care building to the other
side of the building facing Roswell Terrace originally scheduled to be heard on
September 18, 2013 will be heard on October 16, 2013 at 8:00 p.m. in the Council
Chambers on the second floor of the Municipal Building, 825 Bloomfield Avenue, Glen
Ridge, New Jersey.

Joseph L. Basralian, Esq.

Winne, Banta, Hetherington, Basralian
& Kahn, P.C.

21 Main Street

Court Plaza South

Hackensack, New Jersey 07602

(201) 487-3800

Attorney for Applicant

Dated: September 17, 2013
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